ADVERTISEMENT FOR EXECUTIVE ARCHITECT

UCSB requests a written response to the posted Request for Qualifications (RFQ) No.
FM160380 from qualified professionals interested in providing detailed project programming,
full design services, preparation of bidding documents, and construction administration
services for the construction of the New Instructional Hall and Theater as a replacement
facility for Campbell Hall.

The new facility is intended to support the primary functions of Campbell Hall as a multimedia
lecture hall and as a public venue supporting UCSB Arts and Lectures (A&L). The project
would be designed to comply with the University of California Policy on Sustainable Practices.
The building would be designed to achieve a minimum of a LEED Gold Rating.

Over the last 25 years the stature of UC Santa Barbara has grown tremendously. By
numerous rankings and attestations, UCSB is a recognized world-class university, and a
member of the prestigious American Association of Universities. Among its faculty are six
Nobel laureates, a Fields Medalist, a Millennium Technology Prize recipient, and two Emmy and
Academy Award winners.

Located on a mesa overlooking the Pacific Ocean, the Santa Barbara campus offers a unique
academic setting removed from urban pressures yet brimming with cultural and academic
vitality. UCSB enrolls approximately 23,000 students, including recent year classes that are
the most academically competitive and ethnically diverse in campus history. The preeminent
scholarship, instruction, and public service that define UCSB have helped shape its identity as
a place of enormous and exceptional possibility.

The complete RFQ will be available at http://web.facilities.ucsb.edu/contracts/proposals/ on
April 5, 2016. Statements of Qualification are due by May 2, 2016 at 2:00 p.m. A shortlist
of firms will be determined by a screening committee.

Design teams or firms with experience designing large multimedia university lecture halls and
performance venues are encouraged to respond. Every effort will be made to ensure that all
persons have equal access to contracts and other business opportunities with the University
within the limits imposed by law or University policy. Each candidate firm may be required to
show evidence of its equal employment opportunity policy.

The construction budget for the project is $22,500,000.

Marc Fisher, AIA
Vice Chancellor Administrative Services & Campus Architect
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For guestions related to this RFQ, please contact:
Ed Schmittgen, Associated Director Design and Construction Services (805) 451-1186







